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April 10, 2008 
 
Environmental Protection Agency  
Environmental Appeals Board 
 
RE:  Request for two-week extension for NPDES permit NN0028193 Appeal period  
 
To the EAB: 
 
I am writing you to request a two-week extension on issuance of the BHP Navajo Mine 
NPDES permit NN0028193 appeal period.  The principal author of the comments submitted 
by Clean Air Task Force, San Juan Citizens Alliance and Dine CARE was Jeff Stant.  Mr. 
Stant has never formally received the NPDES permit NN0028193 documents in Indianapolis, 
Indiana.  Instead the documents were apparently sent to him in Cortez, Colorado.  Mr. Stant 
spoke with John Tinger of Region 9 EPA last week about this situation.  We would certainly 
appreciate the opportunity to comprehensively review and evaluate the terms of the NPDES 
permit NN0028193 issuance.  Thank you for your consideration of this request.     
 
Sincerely, 
 
s/ Mike Eisenfeld 
 
Mike Eisenfeld 
New Mexico Organizer 
San Juan Citizens Alliance  
Cell 505 360-8994 


